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Welcome to the second edition of our Quarterly newsletter for 2021. 

Our books are still open for new patients! So come on in and grab an enrolment pack. 

 

     COVID VACCINE CLINICS 

We are currently vaccinating Group 4 (and continue to vaccinate 

anyone in Groups 1 + 2 + 3). If you receive a text message saying 

you’re eligible to get your vaccinations, please follow the 

instructions on the text with how to book.  

If you believe you are eligible and have not received a text 

message, please call 0800 28 29 26 to enquire. 

We are vaccinating people 5 days a week, every week. We are on 

track to have our local population vaccinated by the end of the 

year. 

If you have any questions regarding the COVID19 vaccine, what 

group you are in, or COVID19 in general – please visit 

https://covid19.govt.nz/ or ring 0800 28 29 26. 

If you have any symptoms, please call the dedicated COVID 

healthline on 0800 358 5453.  

Manage My Health 

Scripts 

Paying online and payment 

declined: 

Recently Manage My Health has 

been updated so patients are able to 

order AND pay for prescriptions 

through the app/website.  

There has been an issue with 

payments being declined. Please 

note if a payment is declined, the 

script request will NOT come 

through to us. To get your 

prescription, you must re-do the 

request and complete the payment 

process again.  

If you continue to have issues, 

please call us to order your 

prescription.  

Keeping healthy this Winter  

It’s important to remain proactive against colds and flus this Winter. We continue 

to ask patients on the phone and at the reception desk if they have any cold or flu 

symptoms. This is to avoid unwell people sitting in the waiting room and colds/flus 

being spread.  We understand being asked these questions every time can feel 

repetitive, but this is for the safety of all patients and our staff. We thank you for 

your patience.  

Recently RSV has been in the news a lot, with children becoming unwell. 

Respiratory syncytial virus (RSV) is a very common virus in the winter and spring 

months in Aotearoa New Zealand. It is one of many viruses that cause infections 

of the respiratory tract - the parts of the body related to breathing. Most older 

children have symptoms similar to a cold. Some babies and young children 

become seriously ill and need hospital care. If your child is unwell with cold/flu 

symptoms and you have any concerns, please ring the medical centre or 

Healthline on 0800 611 116.  

We would also like to reminder our patients that a medical certificate from your 

GP is not required before your child returns to early childhood education (ECE), 

childcare, kindergarten, or school after they have been unwell. 

Please see the attached page about ‘Colds and Flus: What to do if your child is 

sick.’  

 

EVENING CLINICS 

Our Evening Clinics are still running most alternate 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays. One doctor and nurse 

are available for appointments. Please ring to book 

in – spots fill up fast.  We are also running COVID 

Vaccine clinics in conjunction with some of our night 

clinics, these are available to book via the website or 

0800 number. 

https://covid19.govt.nz/


  

ONLINE PAYMENTS 

After a phone consult or when ordering prescriptions over the phone - all fees should be paid on the day. Our bank 

account details are 02-0922-0049679-00. Quote your name & D.O.B. 

All consultations and other services are to be paid at the time of your appointment. Thank you 

 

Fee Increases 2021 

Please note our fees have increased as of 1st July 2021. Please see new fees below for enrolled patients. 

(*CSC = Community Services Card.  **Standard Nurse appointment, fee may vary. ***Children under 14 are free) 

 Adult Adult with CSC* Child (14-17 
years)*** 

Child CSC Manage My 
Health 

Standard Consult 
with Doctor  

$46.70 $19.50 $27.00 $13.00  

Nurse consult** $30.00 $19.50 $16.50 $13.00  

ACC consult $26.00 $19.50 $26.00 $13.00  

Prescription (ready 
in 2 business days) 

$23.00 $19.00 $23.00 $13.00 Adult $17.00 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome back Sandi and Kendall! 

 

 

We are so pleased to welcome back two of our hard-working 

Registered Nurses who have both returned from maternity 

leave. Please welcome back Sandi (left) and Kendall (right)! 

Please welcome Gabrielle! 

Gabrielle is a Health Improvement Practitioner (HIP). A HIP's role is to support 

people around their day-to-day stresses or concerns that may be impacting their 

health and work together to create a plan moving forward. Some of the situations 

to see a HIP about include sleep concerns, long-term conditions, grief, anxiety, 

low mood, stress at work and chronic pain. Gabrielle is working at both Gore 

Medical Centre and Gore Health Centre every week. There is no cost for these 

appointments which are available to all ages and are about 20 minutes long. 

Appointments are often available on the day and Gabrielle can work around your 

schedule for future appointments - even if she is at Gore Health that day. If you 

would like to see Gabrielle, you are welcome to ring and book in, or speak to your 

Doctor. We are excited to have Gabs join our team! 

 

We were proud to support the Southland 

Charity Hospital ‘Red Black & White Day on 

Friday 30th July. Our receptionists, nurses 

and doctors all dressed up for the occasion, 

and we decorated the medical centre. We 

are happy to raise money for such a 

fantastic cause!  

Above: some of our lovely staff all dressed up. 

Left – best dressed winners Trudie, Julie and Cristelle! 

Right – reception team. 

 

New Staff – Welcome Katie! 

 

 

Katie is joining our 

lovely receptionist 

team. Originally 

hailing from 

Auckland, Katie 

moved down to 

Gore a year ago 

with her family. 

Please say hi to 

Katie when you see 

her at the front 

desk. 



 

 

 

 


